The Board of Trustees is calling for the Annual Meeting of San Gabriel UU to be held on Sunday, June 11, immediately following the service. You will find below the information that will be necessary for you to review prior to the meeting. 
The Fellowship will vote on the proposed slated of nominees for the 2023-24 Board of Trustees. The slate of candidates is brought by the Nominating Team, consisting of Phil Hewitt, Jan Robertson and Diane Dancer.  They recommend the following people:
President - Sarah Smith

Vice President - Keith Hutchinson

Treasurer - John Shaw

Secretary - Joe Nesheim

Trustee - Vivian Stidvent

Trustee Returning - Robert Smallwood

Trustee Returning - Chuck Collins

The vote on the slate is as recommended. According to the newly adopted Bylaws 2023, there is no discussion or nominations from the floor. 

If you require an absentee ballot, please click the link below and print it out. You may return your ballot to the church next Sunday or email Molly Hornbuckle at mollyhornbuckle7@gmail.com and she will help you get your ballot turned in to be counted. 








